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Happy New Year! 
 

Welcome Back! We hope you had an enjoyable break and are looking forward to the term ahead. 
 

 
Owl Class Swimming 
Owl class are swimming on Monday morning. Please arrive in school promptly with swim kit. The 
coach will be leaving at 9.10am. If you have not already paid/given consent for your child to 
attend, please visit ParentPay or email the school office.   

 
Junk modelling 
Ladybird class will be making boats next week. If you have any recycling -  cardboard / boxes / 
bottles - that you could bring in on Monday, they would be gratefully received!     

 
 
 
 

Apologies if you were unable to open our Christmas newsletter, please find below.  
 
 
 
 
 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mrs Culverhouse) or ring Somerset Direct on 

0300 123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 
• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance: 94.02% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Rabbit Class with 100% 
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16th December 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

What a lovely term it has been! 
 

BLSA Christmas Disco 
Carnival and Harvest Service 

Remembrance Day 

Trips to the Bishops Lydeard Steam Railway, Fleet Air Arm Museum  
and Village Walk 

Swimming and Mini Police 

 
Children in Need, Save the Children and Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Nativities, Carol Service, Christmas Lunch with a sing-a-long! 
 

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a great place for your children to learn.  
 
Thank you too to those of you who have given up your own time to support these endeavours, 
without this, the trips and events could not go ahead.  
 
I wish you all a Merry Christmas and hope you find a little time to relax and enjoy yourselves! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lisa Harvey 
 

 
 
 
 

Please do not use your mobile phone while on school site. Many thanks for 
your support.  
 
 

 

Nut Free School  
 
Please remember that we are a nut free school. Please check all packed 
lunch items to ensure that they are nut free. Many thanks 
 

 

THANK YOU BLSA – The disco was 
great! 

Could you pass our thanks Father Christmas for the presents too? 
 



Gold Book 
  
Ladybird The whole of Ladybird Class, for fantastic performances in the nativity.   

Rabbit The whole of Rabbit Class, for absolutely amazing nativity performances. Emily for showing 
improved focus in her writing when working independently. Arthur for using his phonics 
brilliantly when writing.  

Owl Joshua for improved effort and pace. Esme for excellent editing. Jack for amazing resilience in 
settling into a new school. Amelia has been improving her handwriting. Her joins are neater 
and more accurate. Harry and Alex have been improving their listening skills, concentration 
and effort in all their learning.  

Badger Mollie B for being a good Scrooge, Leighton for good editing in English and Leo S for always 
having a go. 

Dragonfly Conor for great diary writing. Lily for extra effort in writing a newspaper report at home. 
John for taking time to support someone else over lunchtime. Matilda for a great attitude 
towards all her learning and work at all times. Sofie and Xanthe for great efforts with their 
reading. George and Oscar for determination in PE. 
 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 4th January 2023 
 

 

 

 

January 

 

 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th 

 

Owl Class Swimming 

  Tuesday 17th  Explorers Day for Ladybird 

and Rabbit classes 
 February 6th, 20th, 27th Owl Class Swimming 

 
  w/c 13th  Half-term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


